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Prayer & Praise 
 

Praise God that Vern Wall has been able to return home from the 
hospital. 
 

Praise God for the power of the Holy Spirit in your life. 
 

Pray for families that have been impacted with Covid in our area. 
 
Praise God that Frank Wielers dad has been transferred to Boundary 
Trails and pray for continued healing. 
 

Pray for wisdom and guidance for those who are in positions of 
authority over us. 
 

Pray for rain to water the earth as well as an outpouring of the Holy 
Spirit. 
 

Box 1719 Morden MB R6M 1B9 
www.glencrosschurch.com 

For bulletin announcements text Vanessa Wieler at 

204-362-7906 or email vanessa-k7@hotmail.com by 8pm Thursday. 

Drive in Church Service - The option is available to listen to the 
Church Service from the parking lot by tuning your radio to 98.1 
FM.  Live at 10am.  
 
 

 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 
    -Pastor Peter Redekopp 
 
Worship in Singing 
    -Quartet 
 
Children's Item 
 
Message 

           -Pastor Trevor 
 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

Deacon Nominations 

We have planned a drive thru affirmation vote for 

Monday, May 31st at Church.  The couples that 

have let their names stand are Matt & Jenn 

Klassen, Abe & Margaret Peters and Ken & Irma 

Klassen.  Please continue to pray for these couples 

and the Glencross Congregation as we seek God's 

Leading and guidance for this area of ministry. 
Bob Friesen  
Ministerial chair 
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Church Camping, June 18-20 - 
Anyone interested in church camping 
in Plum Coulee please contact Art 
Letkeman at artcarollet@gmail.com 
to reserve a spot. 
 

Right Now Media - We are excited to share that our 

church now has unlimited access to RightNow Media—the 

world’s largest streaming library of video Bible study 

resources (it’s been called the “Netflix of video Bible 

studies”). This extensive library has more than 20,000 

videos.  There’s even a library just for kids with over 2,000 

safe, entertaining videos. 

Contact Stephen Peters if you want to sign up. 
 
EMMC Gathering  June  4-6 - All those wishing to attend in 

person or join this virtual event need to register. Go to 

the Gathering 2021 website at emmc.ca  for more information 

and to register. The Early Bird registration of $10/person is in 

place until May 15. After that, registration increases to 

$15/person. With being virtual – you can join in the events from 

any device or computer wherever you are! It also allows us to 

join with mission workers from their place of ministry.  
 

Together with the program committee, we have decided to 
return to a more regular scheduling of our Sunday morning 
services.  This means we will be once again scheduling a 
special number, children's item and prelude.  If you were 
previously on our volunteer list, you will once again be 
scheduled to serve. Typically, our prelude was done by the 
pianist scheduled for that Sunday, but because offertory is 
not happening, in an effort to involve more people, we will 
be scheduling those volunteers on the offertory list for 
prelude.  We ask that anyone scheduled to play prelude, 
begin playing 5 to 10 minutes prior to the scheduled service 
time. Should services once again resume and move to dual 
services, we ask that the individual(s) playing for prelude, 
do so for both services.    
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free 
to contact me. 
Thank you for your willingness to serve. 
Rosemarie Friesen 
- Music Director 
 

VBS July 18-22 
 

Children’s registration for 

VBS is now open. 

 

Go to 

https://vbspro.events/p/eve

nts/glencross2021 to 

register.  

 

We will be following 

restrictions required for day 

camps and will continue to 

monitor the situation and 

make changes as needed. 

 

If you have any questions, 

contact Megan or Amanda.  
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